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Question to the MAYOR                                      
from Councillor Steve Radford 

Whilst I was pleased there has been progress for plans for Liverpool Football Club I was most 
disappointed that you decided to offer the briefing to the press before City Councillors. Please 
could you tell me – Why were City Councillors by-passed in the presentation in our Town Hall? 
Will you provide a full copy of the brief to all Councillors without delay. 

Secondly, now that LFC has acknowledged they blighted the area, what mechanism will be in 
place to ensure residents subject to buy out or CPO are compensated on market values which are 
adjusted to compensate them for managed blighting. 


